
Port of London - River Thames

NOTICE TO MARINERS  M34 of 2022

BUGSBY'S REACH

TRINITY BUOY WHARF PIER PILING OPERATIONS
CANCELLATION

 

Notice to Mariners M30 of 2022 referencing Piling Operations at Trinity Buoy Wharf Pier has been
cancelled. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience or confusion caused.

9th June 2022
Port of London Authority

London River House, Royal Pier Road,
Gravesend, Kent DA12 2BG

DARREN JA KNIGHT
DEPUTY HARBOUR MASTER

EXPIRY DATE: 30th June 2022
TO RECEIVE FUTURE NOTICES TO MARINERS BY EMAIL PLEASE REGISTER VIA OUR WEBSITE www.pla.co.uk

Telephone calls, VHF radio traffic, CCTV and radar traffic images may be recorded in the VTS Centres at Gravesend and Woolwich.
All current Notices to Mariners can be found here - www.pla.co.uk/ntm

https://pla.co.uk/assets/m30of2022.pdf
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